
	
Implementation	Statement	of	New	Procurement	Standards	in	the	OMB	Uniform	Guidance		
	
Texas	Tech	University	Health	Sciences	Center	El	Paso	(TTUHSC	El	Paso)	will	continue	to	follow	the	
procurement	requirements	of	OMB	Circular	A-110	and	will	make	use	of	the	grace	period	allowed	in	the	
Uniform	Guidance.	Beginning	with	fiscal	year	2019,	which	starts	on	September	1,	2018,	TTUHSC	El	Paso	
will	be	subject	to	the	new	procurement	standards	for	federal	sponsored	programs	specified	in	the	
Uniform	Guidance.	For	more	information	on	TTUHSC	El	Paso’s	procurement	policies,	go	to:	
http://elpaso.ttuhsc.edu/fiscal/businessaffairs/purchasing/policy.aspx		


